
11-25-76 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Thank you for your letter of 11-15 concerning your earlier corres-
pondence about Penn Jones. 

I've deleted from my manuscript the excerpt from your letter of 197►+ 
regarding Penn's paranoia. The first sentence of your brief para-
graph on Ted Kennedy has been retained, as per your request, with 
the date given in the text vice in footnote form. 

I appreciate your patience in this and your permission to use the 
Whitewash motto and the portion of the quote on Ted Kennedy that I 
have retained. 

My book should be out in paperback very shortly. The book will be 
badly dated relative to the ongoing investigations, but it will be 
worthwhile nonetheless, I think. I'll see that you get a copy. 

Thanks again, and best wishes to you in your continuing efforts. 
I very much admire your tenacity in this. 

Sin rely, 

209 N. 7th St. 
	 Harry Nash 

Morehead City, NC 28557 


